New-old Mercedes lorry on it’s way to Kuron

Holy Trinity Peace Village has purchased an old lorry, formerly used by the German army. The lorry is
in good condition. It has been driven only 5000 km. The lorry also comes with a trailer.

The lorry will greatly increase the transport capacity of Peace village. The lorry is at present in
Friendship Guesthouse in Juba, and is expected to reach HTPV Kuron by Christmas.

The lorry has been driven by HTPV driver Emmanuel from Mombasa in Kenya up to Juba.




